Occidental at Xcaret Destination

Playa del Carmen, Quintana Roo; July 2020

Dear Partner, Hope this email finds you well.

At Occidental at Xcaret Destination, we are working to reinforce our protocols, and this way, offering to our clients a safe experience and environment.

For this reason, it is a pleasure to inform you that, as part of the activities recently performed, we have obtained the Certification in Health Protection and Prevention in Tourist Facilities (CPPSIT), issued by the Secretary of Tourism and the Secretary of Health of the government of Quintana Roo, effective until December 31st, 2020.



I appreciate in advance share this information to all your clients.

We remain at your service,

General Management
Occidental at Xcaret Destination